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To: 	Faculty and Students of Mathematics in Kentucky
Re: 	KY-MAA Annual Meeting 2014 at Murray State University

Dear Math Faculty Members,

As you plan for the upcoming spring semester, please do not forget about KYMAA! 
We, officers, would like to invite you and your students to our MAA section’s annual meeting at Murray State University March 28-29th, 2014.  

Everyone is welcome to submit abstracts for contributed talks or just come to participate and listen to other colleagues and students.  Any mathematical topics and pedagogical discussions will be considered as contributed talks.  We normally do not reject any abstract as long as it contains mathematical content.

We are extremely honored that the newly elected president of the MAA, Francis Su from Harvey Mudd College, the current Secretary of the MAA, Barbara Faires from Westminster College, and our teaching award winner Gail Mackin from NKU are coming to our meeting as invited speakers.

A few other highlights are an MAA book display/discount sales and a Mathematical 
Arts display, including fascinating origami models by Kentuckians.  Especially, for students there is “Aftermath” a Friday night party and games.

Registration for students is free, but for faculty is $25.

You may register, submit abstracts, and pay via online www.maa.org/ky which will be set up by January 2014.

Friday evening there will be a dinner banquet: Student: $10, Faculty: $20 (you may register online in January).

We would greatly appreciate your support of KYMAA by attending our annual meeting and bringing your students.

Looking forward to seeing you and your students.

Regards,



Duk H. Lee
Chair of KYMAA
duk.lee@asbury.edu
859-858-3511 ext 2235 (Office)
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